
Dear family and friends, 
 
I’ve talked to many of you, so you know a bit of what we went through with  
Howard’s illness. 
 
Days are lonely without him. It is a huge adjustment. I haven’t be very good  
at seeing people, but need to get back out being social. 
 
After he died Denver, Katie and I had sooooo many things to figure out as he  
never had the opportunity to to tell me anything about accounts, usernames, 
passwords. Thus I just couldn’t even begin to grieve……but now the time has  
come to grieve him. 
 
I am so thankful to have Hannah and family here, Denver and Katie don’t 
return from Canada until the beginning of January. 
 
I so appreciate your prayers and financial support. 
 
The Bible school continues to go on as it is God’s work not ours. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in being so long to communicate. 
 
Love you all! 
Susan  


